
 

 
EnviroForensics, LLC 
N16 W23390 Stone Ridge Dr, Suite G, Waukesha, WI 53188 

Phone: 262-290-4001    •   Fax 317-972-7875 

November 11, 2020 

 

Mr. Binyoti Amungwafor, DNR Project Manager 

Remediation and Redevelopment Program 

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 

2300 N. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Drive 

Milwaukee, WI 53212 

 

 Re: PFAS Response Letter 

OHM-Wauwatosa 

6737 Milwaukee Avenue 

Wauwatosa, Wisconsin 53213 

BRRTS # 03-41-581019 

FID # 241287640 

 

Dear Mr. Amungwafor: 

 

EnviroForensics, LLC (EnviroForensics) has prepared this response letter on behalf of OHM Holdings, 

Inc. (OHM) to satisfy case closure requirements for the referenced OHM Wauwatosa (Site).  In a letter 

dated April 7, 2020, the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources asked open BRRTs cases to assess 

emerging contaminants including perfluoroalkyl and polyfluoroalkyl substances (PFAS), 1,4-dioxane and 

others.   

 

The Site is a former service station that sold petroleum fuels before its purchase by OHM.  All petroleum 

tanks and ancillary equipment were  removed from the site.  The site investigation of the petroleum 

compounds shows the release originates from the petroleum storage and dispensing equipment.  To the 

best of our knowledge, and according to the WDNR emerging contaminants web page, PFAS compounds, 

1-4-dioxane, and other emerging contaminants are decidedly not associated with petroleum fuel products.  

Therefore, the site is reasonably not a source for releases to the environment from these emerging 

contaminants. 

 

We respectfully request that you complete the case closure for this Site.  If you have any questions 

regarding this response, please contact me at (414) 982-3988, or by email at 

wfassbender@enviroforensics.com.     

 

Sincerely, 

Environmental Forensic Investigations, Inc. 

 

 

 

Wayne Fassbender, PG 

Senior Project Manager 

 

cc: Brian Cass, OHM Holdings, Inc. 

mailto:wfassbender@enviroforensics.com

